
October Holiday Newsletter 

2018 will be here before you can say, "Happy New Year," and wouldn't it be great 

if your upcoming holiday party was still being talked about in the New Year? 

Signature Hand Engraving adds that necessary element that will make your event 

stand out.  

Signature Hand Engraving is an easy and effective way to connect to your guests 

- whether an internal employee event or while entertaining clients.  Once your 

corporate logo is etched on glassware (wine glass, champagne flute, pint glass, 

glass mug, etc.), we'll personalize each guest's glass by hand onsite at your 

Holiday event. It is guaranteed to be the talk of your party and your guests will 

take home a personalized memento reminding them of you. 

Our 2017 holiday schedule is filling up quickly, and I wanted to make sure you 

were able to book your party before your date has been taken. 

I look forward to hearing from you soon, by email, phone or in person. 

Remember also to create warm leads at trade shows and conferences with this 

unique element of entertainment! 

See Pricing Schedule. 
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Signature Hand Engraving 
760-730-1456 
tom@signaturehandengraving.com 
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